
Dear Senate Committee,

I am writing in opposition to SB 2168. The passage of this bill will greatly reduce hunting 
opportunity across the state. This bill would require hunters to not only access 
permission from a landowner to hunt their land but also adjacent landowners who have 
no vested interest in that land ownership. This bill will reduce hunting accessibility to 
public lands as well as lands enrolled in PLOTS. This bill also serves to create a wedge 
between positive hunter-landowner relations. In a time where sportsman are desperate 
for greater hunting access, this bill seeks to further reduce hunting opportunity. Please 
vote DO NOT PASS on SB 2168.

Sincerely,

Curt Francis


